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Welcome to our first Safeguarding newsletter. We hope that you will find it useful and 
informative. 
 
Safeguarding Leads. 
 
Safeguarding is an integral part of school life and it is the responsibility of all involved in 
the lives of children to ensure that they are safe. 
 
We have three Safeguarding Leads in school at this time – you can contact any one of 
them to discuss any safeguarding concerns or questions that you may have. 
 

Name Role Safeguarding Role 

Mr. B. McGregor Head Teacher Designated Safeguarding 
Lead 

Mrs J. Davies  Deputy Head Teacher/ 
SENCo 

Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs B. Cartwright  F2 Class Teacher Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 

 
Keeping your child safe online 
 
Tuesday 8th February is Safer Internet Day. With more and more children, from an 
increasingly younger age, spending time online, it is important that we as parents and 
teachers, keep up to date with the ways in which we can keep children safe online. 
 
Useful links and advice for parents include: 
 
Safer Internet: saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
 
Parent Zone:    https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/ 
 
NSPCC:         https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
 
Each month National Online Safety produce a selection of information posters for parents 
– we will be looking to share some of these with you in each of our newsletters. 
 
The first is guidance for parents on age-appropriate content. 
 

../../saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/


 
 
 
 
Out and About – keeping safe 
 
With the lighter nights approaching, more children are walking home from school and are 
out and about after the school day. Take some time to remind your child of some simple 
but important safety measures: 
 

• Use the green cross code to cross the road 

• Stay off your mobile phone when you are crossing the road. 

• Always let someone know where you are and where you are going. 

• If you are out on your bike – be mindful of others and wear an appropriate 
helmet. 


